
Attachment H—Telephone Interview Invitation Email

Subject: YOUR INPUT REQUESTED: Help CDC Improve Public Health Ethics Resources

Dear [Name]:

You recently completed an online survey conducted by the Public Health Ethics Unit of the Centers for 

Disease Control and Prevention regarding your health department’s public health ethics activities. On 

that survey you indicated that you would be willing to participate in a telephone interview to provide 

more information about how your health department is addressing ethics issues that arise in public 

health practice.  

We are contacting you to schedule this interview, which we anticipate will take 60 minutes to complete. 

We are hoping to conduct the interview by {DATE}.  

While we have some specific questions we would like to ask, this is not intended to be a structured 

interview. We hope that our questions lead to an open discussion about: 

 Your department’s current public health ethics activities, such as training or committee 
meetings

 Your department’s needs regarding public health ethics resources
 Your department’s perceptions of the impact of implementing public health ethics activities

Your answers will help improve the public health ethics resources, training, and guidance that the Public 

Health Ethics Unit at CDC provides to health departments. In order to preserve your privacy, we will not 

link your name or the name of your health department to your individual responses in our report of the 

findings.

Please respond to this email with dates and times that will work for you to conduct the interview or 

provide us with the contact information of your administrative assistant.

Thank you for previously participating in our survey, and thank you in advance for your assistance in this 

portion of our information collection. Please do not hesitate to contact me at phethics@cdc.gov or 404-

639-4690 with any questions you may have. 

Sincerely,

Drue Barrett, PhD
Lead, Public Health Ethics Unit
Office of Scientific Integrity
Office of the Associate Director for Science
 Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
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